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  Press Release 

  Announcement of Share Buy Back  

 

The Board of Directors of Cable Bahamas  

Ltd.    resolved    to implement a short-term share 

buyback program for its ordinary   shares   with   

effect from March 1st ,2021. 

The buyback   program   is intended to provide 

liquidity to shareholders wishing to sell their shares 

and to increase shareholder value. 

It    is    anticipated    that    this program will 

initially be carried out over six months. 

 

 

 

 

    


